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SCHEDULE A TO BY-LAW NO. 1 PROXY: 
The undersigned voting member of the Swiss Club Toronto hereby nominates, constitutes and appoints, 

_________________________ Or her/him failing, ________________________ as proxy of the undersigned to attend 
the Annual General Meeting of the Corporation to be held on the 10th day of February, 2017 and any adjournment or adjournments 
thereof and to vote and otherwise act thereat for and on behalf and in the name of the undersigned in respect of all matters that 
may come before the meeting in the same manner as the undersigned could do if personally present thereat, the undersigned hereby 
ratifying and confirming and agreeing to ratify and confirm all that such proxy may lawfully do by virtue hereof.

Date: ________________________   Signature of voting member: ______________________________________

       Please print your name: _________________________________________

Please return Proxy Form to arrive at addressee by no later than noon February 9, 2017 to:  
Sascha Frassini, 5474 Palmerston Crescent, Mississauga, Ontario L5M 5Z8

INVOICE - ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP FEE
January 1, 2017 - December 31, 2017

Dear Members,  Annual membership fees are due by March 30, 2017 at the latest. 
May I ask you to kindly send your cheque to: SWISS CLUB TORONTO:   

P. O. Box # 823, Stn. Q, Toronto, Ontario  M4T 2N7

Name:  ________________________________________________________

Address: _______________________________________________________

Tel. _______________________Email Address: _________________________

FAMILY Membership $40.00  •  SINGLE Membership $30.00

You may also pay by PAYPAL: see www.swissclubtoronto.ca under membership for details.

Open Positions on Swiss Club Board
Open PRESIDENT Position in February 2017

Sascha Frassini has been serving as president of the Swiss Club for  
almost five years and is definitely planning to step down in February 2017!

With that, we are looking for a successor for the president’s position in 2017.
As past president Sascha will stay on the board as ex-officio officer  

for two years to make the transition easier.

Open Vice-President Position (immediately)
The VP position has also been unfilled for a few months, so we are still looking for  
a new VP immediately. The VP is mostly assisting the board in the coordination of 
the Swiss National Day celebration and other events and fulfills the duties of the 

president, if for any reason he/she is unable to act in his/her elected capacity. 
So ideally the new VP would be willing to take over the president’s role in the  

near future if no president can be found.

Open Secretary Position (immediately)
As indicated, our current Secretary, Julian Perrenoud, has left Canada therefore the 
Secretary position is vacant and needs to be filled. The Secretary is the custodian  
of the permanent records of the Club and keeps a correct journal of the Club’s  
proceedings. The Secretary prepares the minutes of all Board, the AGM and any 

special meetings of the Club.  

If you are interested in any of these interesting and rewarding positions,  
please contact Sascha Frassini or any other current board member. 

All the contact information can be found on page 2.

Announcement
ASO/OSA Delegate needed 

for Central Canada for  
2017-2021 term

The ASO/OSA (Auslandsschweizer 
Organisation/Organization for Swiss 

Abroad) is the representative body for 
Swiss people living in other countries. 

It represents and defends the interests 
of all Swiss expats in political circles 
within Switzerland. The ASO/OSA 

therefore plays a key role in protecting 
the interests of the Swiss Abroad.  Our 
current delegate (for Central Canada), 

Ernst Notz, is still serving until July 2017 
(when new elections are being held), but 
since he no longer lives in Canada, he 
will have to step down at that time.

We are therefore looking for a person 
who would be interested in taking the 
position as ASO delegate as of August 

2017 (for at least 4 years).  You can find 
some information on the ASO website 
(www.aso.ch) and we will post more 

info on our own website as well over the 
next few months.

But if you are interested or know of 
somebody who might be interested, 
please contact Sascha Frassini or  
any other current Board member. 
All the contact information can be 

found on page 2.

Happy
New Year!


